
High  Representative  Meets
Serbian PM Dacic

“Serbia has an important role to play in promoting stability
in the Balkans,” Valentin Inzko said today.

Speaking during a meeting with Serbian Prime Minister Ivica
Dacic in Sarajevo, the High Representative emphasised that
Serbia “has been clear about the territorial integrity of BiH
and should continue to work with the rest of the International
Community to support the Dayton agreement.”

Encouraging increased State to State relations in the region,
the High Representative welcomed the fact that that Serbia has
taken  significant  steps  in  recent  years  to  promote
reconciliation and strengthen good relations and encouraged
Serbia to continue on this path.
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